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From: Guye, Gerry, EMNRD 
Sent: Monday, September 10, 2007 9:16 AM 
To: Don Gray 
Subject: RE: Request for Remediation Plan 
Don 
I guess I have not made myself very clear in my requests. I apologize for that. 
Please familiarize yourself with the requirements of NMOCD Rule 116 and the Guidelines for Leaks and Spills, 
which are located on our web page. www.emnrd.state.nm.us/ocd 
You are required to send a complete work plan for remediation prior to closure ofthe project. 
The plan was due to me on August 13, 2007, and I have not received it. 
This plan must include the results of the sampling required to delineate the area. 
To preclude further enforcement action this plan must be received by NMOCD no later than September 24, 2007 

Qerry Quyo 
Compliance Officer 
NMOCD - Artesia 
Office (505)748-1283x105 
Mobile (505)828-0843 
E-Mail: gerry.guye@state.nrn.us 

From: Don Gray [mailto:don.gray@americoenergy.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 21, 2007 7:39 AM 
To: Guye, Gerry, EMNRD 
Subject: RE: Request for Remediation Plan 

Sorry. Got it. I will let you know soonest as to what is being done. 

Don 

Original Message ' ' • 
From: Guye, Gerry, EMNRD [mailto:gerry.guye@state.nm.us] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 21, 2007 8:10 AM 
To: Don Gray 
Subject: RE: Request for Remediation Plan 

Don 
There was two pages in my attachment. The first page in a copy of the C-141 you sent me. The second page was tD notify 
you rjf the plan required. 

Qeny 

From: Don Gray [mailto:don.gray@americoenergy.com] 
Sent: Monday, August 20, 2007 3:56 PM 
To: Guye, Gerry, EMNRD 
Subject: RE: Request for Remediation Plan 

Hello Gerry, 

The attachment was the C-141 that we sent in but there wasn't a request from you. Van you please re-
send? Americo Energy Resources, LLC 
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Thanks, 

Don 

Original Message 
From: Guye, Gerry, EMNRD [mailto:gerry.guye@state.nm.us] 
Sent: Monday, August 20, 2007 4:49 PM 
To: Don Gray 

Subject: Request for Remediation Plan 

Don 
The attached request for a remediation plan was sent to your office on Jul 13, 2007 with a due 
date of August 13, 2007. 
I have received no further information from you or have I received the plan. 
To preclude further enforcement action please contact me prior to August 24, 2007. 
Qotry Quyo 
Deputy Field Inspector 
NMOCD-Artesia 
Dffice (505)748-1283x105 
Mobile (505)628-0843 
E-Mail: gerry.guye@state.nm.us 

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail, including all attachments is for the sole use of 
the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information. 
Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited unless 
specifically provided under the New Mexico Inspection of Public Records Act. If 
you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender and destroy all 
copies of this message. - This email has been scanned by the Sybari - Antigen 
Email System. 

This inbound email has been scanned by the MessageLabs Email Security System. 
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